
Dear Mr Schimdt, 
 
 
RE: Improving reliability of power in the Regional Council of Goyder correspondence dated 2nd 
December 2019 
 
Please be advised that at Council’s 17th December 2019 ordinary Council meeting the following 
motion was passed:  
 
285/19 – That Council write in support of SA Power Networks as requested.  
 
If you require any further information please reply to this email or contact me directly on the 
telephone number provided below.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 

Emily Moore 
Executive Assistant to the  
Chief Executive Officer 
 
Regional Council of Goyder 
A: 1 Market Square, Burra SA 5417 
T: +618 8892 0100 
F: +618 8892 2467 
E:  
W: www.goyder.sa.gov.au 

 
 
 

 

 

This email is private and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please advise us by return email immediately, and delete the email and any 
attachments without using or disclosing the contents.You should scan this email 
and attachments for viruses. The Regional Council of Goyder accepts no liability 
for any direct or indirect damage or loss resulting from the use of any 
attachments to this email. The statements in this email are those of the sender 
only, unless specifically stated to be those of the Regional Council of Goyder by 
someone with authority to do so 
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